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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE BOLIVARIAN REPUBLIC OF VENEZUELA TO THE OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SECRETARY GENERAL, ADVISING THAT THE PERMANENT MISSION HAS DECIDED NOT TO SERVE AS VICE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL FOR THE JULY 1 TO SEPTEMBER 30, 2021 TERM
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MP-RBV/OEA 090-2021


The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Office of the Assistant Secretary General of the Organization of American States – in the latter’s capacity as Secretariat to the Permanent Council, under Article 115 of the Charter of the Organization – with reference to the office of Vice Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization falling to Venezuela from July 1 to September 30, 2021.

In that regard, the Permanent Mission of Venezuela wishes to advise that it has decided not to serve as Vice Chair of that body. It would also be most grateful for said information to be circulated to the permanent missions of the member states of the Organization.

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Office of the Assistant Secretary General of the Organization of American States renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. June 10, 2021
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Office of the Assistant Secretary General
Organization of American States
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